
n woodturning, our basic goal is to take 

what some consider firewood and turn it into 

something useful as well as attractive. 

Shown above, with many steps in between 

and many steps left to go, is an example of 

going from a boxy chunk of wood to the be-

ginnings of a turned box. 

Jimmie Allen, our resident box mak-

er, will be giving our October demo on creat-

ing boxes like 

those of his to 

the right. Jimmie 

is a seemingly 

permanent fix-

ture at our saw 

dust sessionsð

again teaching 

box making. He 

was recently 

one of the fea-

tured turners at 

the Port Town-

send sawdust 

session held at 

the School of 

Woodworkingð

 

demonstratingðboxes. 

Usually at our monthly meetings, 

you can find Jimmieôs wares prom-

inently displayed on a plexiglass 

box at the end of our Show and 

Tell table. For those of you who do 

not know Jimmie, personally, he is 

usually the one showing and telling 

in the Show and Tell segment of 

our meetings. 

     A past board member of many 

years, Jimmie stepped in at the 

beginning of last year to fill the slot 

of VP of Training until we could 

secure a more permanent replace-

ment in Brad Stave. 

     Join us on the last Wednesday of 

October, the 26th, at 6 pm for another great 

meeting and demonstration on the of art 

box making. Bring something for our Show 

and Tell table and also a piece of wood 

from your stock that you want to donate to 

the club. Remember half of revenues come 

from the wood auction. 
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